CONSULTING ENGINEERS
GENERAL MEMORANDUM 13-01

STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
BUREAU OF ENGINEERING AND
CONSTRUCTION

OFFICE OF ENGINEERING

Mileage Reimbursement
February 1, 2013

TO: CONSULTING ENGINEERS

This is to advise you of a change in mileage reimbursement for contracts that allow for
the reimbursement of transportation-related direct costs in accordance w1th the Standard
Managers limiting amount (OPM General Letter 97-1).

Effective for travel incurred after January 29, 2013, the maximum mileage
reimbursement is 56.5 cents per mile.

Very tmly yours

TlmothyM Qﬁlson P.E.
Managel of Highway Design
Bureau of Engineering and Construction




